
Submitter: Margaret Stephens 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2977 

Oregon has nearly 300 species that are at risk of extinction due to climate change 

and habitat loss. 

 

Programs to help recover Oregon’s vulnerable species have been underfunded.   

 

That is why I support HB 2977.  This small increase in the tourism tax will help help 

protect the landscapes and wildlife that make Oregon special. 

 

Thank  you for introducing this important bill and for supporting it. 


